
My name is kathleen boylan. I live in SE Portland. As a retired RN, I am concerned for the health and safety of all Oregonians. 
I am writing in favor of SB 583 and encouraging legislators to add language to the amendment to expand the moratorium to all types 
of industrial animal operations...including the Foster Farm poultry operation. The time has come to stop polluting industries from 
coming to Oregon and supporting small family farms
Sincerely,
Kathleen Boylan


